
 

Press release  
19 December 2019 

 

 

Klövern acquires a property in Copenhagen for DKK 1,420 million 
 

Klövern has signed a contract to acquire a property on Kalvebod Brygge in the central part of 

Copenhagen for an underlying property value of DKK 1,420 million, corresponding to around SEK 

1,984 million. The building, which is currently undergoing a total refurbishment, will encompass a 

lettable area of approximately 31,700 sq.m. of very high standard. The property is fully let to three 

well-known tenants; Kammeradvokaten, Rigsarkivet and DSB. The rental value amounts to DKK 62 

million, corresponding to around SEK 87 million, and the average remaining contract period from the 

date of moving in amounts to 8.7 years.  

 

Transfer of possession of the property will be after the refurbishment is completed and is estimated to 

be in April 2021. The acquisition is intended to be primarily financed with bank loans. 

 

”We look forward to welcoming our new tenants to modern and flexible offices in a very central 

location. This acquisition complements our portfolio in Copenhagen in a fantastic way”, says Rutger 

Arnhult, CEO of Klövern. 

 

Klövern AB (publ)  
 

 

For additional information, please contact:  

Rutger Arnhult, CEO, +46 (0)70-458 24 70, rutger.arnhult@klovern.se 

Peeter Kinnunen, Head of Transactions, +46 (0)76-855 67 03, peeter.kinnunen@klovern.se 

Lars Norrby, IR, +46 (0)76-777 38 00, lars.norrby@klovern.se 

 

Klövern is a real estate company committed to working closely with customers to offer them attractive premises in 

growth regions. Klövern is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. For further information, see www.klovern.se. 

 

Klövern AB (publ), Bredgränd 4, 111 30 Stockholm. Phone: +46 (0)10-482 70 00. E-mail: info@klovern.se. 

 

This is a translation of the original Swedish language press release. In the event of discrepancies, the original 

Swedish wording shall prevail. 


